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Lithium Power International Limited (ASX: LPI) (LPI or the Company) is pleased to invite investors and 
other interested parties to attend a conference call which will be hosted by LPI’s CEO, Mr Cristóbal 
Garcia-Huidobro today, Wednesday 23 January 2019 at 12.00pm (noon) AEDT. 

The subject of this conference call is to discuss the Definitive Feasibility Study (DFS) associated with 
the Company’s Maricunga lithium brine project, which was released yesterday, Tuesday 22 January 
2019 via the ASX announcement portal under the title: 

“DEFINITIVE FEASIBILITY STUDY CONFIRMS POSITIVE OUTCOME FOR MARICUNGA 
LITHIUM BRINE PROJECT” 

 

We look forward to welcoming investors to this conference call. 

Conference call dial-in numbers are as follows: 

Australian dial-in: 1300 254 410  

International dial-in: +61 3 8687 0634 

 Guest Code:  7613815# 

For further information, please contact: 

Andrew Phillips - CFO / Company Secretary 

Lithium Power International 

E: info@lithiumpowerinternational.com 
Ph: +612 9276 1245 

  

www.lithiumpowerinternational.com 
@LithiumPowerLPI 
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